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March 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  

                                                     
End of Term: Thursday 28th March 2024   

 

 
 
Years 7-13 will be finishing at 1.15pm on Thursday 28th March 2024 for the start of our Spring Holiday.  
Students will attend morning registration, period 1 to 4 as normal. 

 
The canteen closes after break on the final day.  Students in receipt of free lunches are able to collect their 
food from the canteen during morning break. 
 
As part of our ongoing fundraising for cancer research charities we are holding our ‘Wear A Hat’ event in 
the Sports Hall during Thursday’s breaktime.  The ‘Hats On For Hope’ national event day is Thursday 28th 
March, organised to raise funds for brain tumour research.  We are keen to show our support for this 
worthy charity and individuals battling with cancer.  Students will be asked to pay £1 on entry. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a very pleasant Spring Holiday and confirm that school 
resumes on Monday 15th April 2024 on a Week A timetable. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Ms. S. Cox 
Headteacher 

 


